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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have finally come to the end of our academic year and what a year it has been!  

We have seen so much progress in the school as we continue to our journey of school
improvement.  We have had lots of feedback from external people who have commented on the
feel, the look and how the school is a different place.  The children have come so far and the
school is calm and purposeful, it makes me so proud to be part of the NHP family.  

As we come to the end of the year it is time to say goodbye to a few members of staff, Mr
Meatcher who is pursuing his interests in creative arts. Mr Woodward, who will be taking a
promotion to Assistant Headteacher in another school.  Miss Webber, who will be taking a
promotion as Deputy Headteacher in another school. Mr Cassell, who will be training as a
teacher at Pearswood, Miss Samson who will be looking for a change of career and Mrs Fleary
who will be going to continue consultancy in Luxembourg and then going back into headship.
We want to thank them al for their contribution to the schools’ improvement journey, for their
hard work and commitment and we wish them the best of luck for the future.  

We want to congratulate our Year 6 children on completing their journey here at NHP; we know
they will be fantastic in their new schools.  We look forward to seeing them progress further and
flourish as the unique individuals that they are.  Good luck Year 6, we are so proud of you all. 

The staff at NHP want to wish you all a wonderful, restful summer; be safe and we look forward
to welcoming you all back (Y1-6) on Thursday 5th September and our new nursery and reception
on Monday 9th September.  

Have a great summer, 

From Ms Indresano and the team at NHP.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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We are wishing the following pupils a Happy Birthday...
Leo, Japdeep, Zhuri, Kyle, Ariana, Riley, Kai, Tyler, Riley, Rabaab, Rateek, Harry, Anthony,

Melody, Zorro, Beau, Maia, Phoenix, Sophia, Peyton, Daniel, Frankie, Mekono, Ariel, Betty,
Kevin, Erin, Sinead, Oliver, Olivia, Evie, Semra, Alexus, Scarlett, Emilia, Llzar, Ana-Maria,
Lennard, Henry, Ayse, Precious, Harry, Zarah, Sienna, Harrison, Harley, Junxin, Samuel,

Valeria, Caleb, Orlanto, Phil, Aydin, Kyran, Kimberley, Spencer, Rowan, Tiresimi, Bhavjeet,
Billy, Aynur, Ronnie, Millie, Bert, Ryan, Fawaz, Alexandru, Emmanuel, Ryan, Seren, Neve, Zayn,

Amelia, Sumayya, Noah & Ivy.  
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